
MATH TOURNAMENT

05 APRIL, 2025, 8:30 AM - 2:40 PM
Centennial / Glenelg High School

GLENELG NMHS CENTENNIAL NMHS



ABOUT DECAGON
DECAGON is a free math tournament for middle and
high school students in Howard County, Maryland,
which is organized entirely by high schoolers. With
100+ attendees last year, the tournament allows
competitors to hone their math and problem-solving
skills in a fun, low-stress competition.

WHY SPONSOR
DECAGON?
Math is deeply ingrained in the culture of Howard
County. Through the Howard County Math League
(where Centennial is the reigning champion),
hundreds of students regularly participate in
competition math. Within our ranks are multiple
qualifiers, finalists, and winners of prestigious
national competitions, such as USAJMO, USAMO,
USAPhO, USACO, and the UMD Math Competition.
Moreover, the Howard County Public School System
consistently ranks among Maryland’s top school
districts based on student performance on state
assessments.
 
By sponsoring DECAGON, your company will not only
gain clients and customers – your company will
invest in the future of mathematics by providing
bright young minds with a meaningful and enriching
experience. Your support could mean influencing a
student’s career path, sparking lifelong passions, and
creating opportunities for the next wave of STEM
leaders.



Bronze
<$100

Silver
$100 - $250

Gold
$250-$500

Platinum
$500+

Displayed on
website

X X X X

Mentioned at
opening

ceremony
X X X X

Swag giveaway X X X

Distribute
recruiting
materials

X X

Contact winners
post event

X

Keynote speaker
for 30 mins

X

SPONSORSHIP
PACKAGE

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, FEEL FREE TO REACH OUT!


